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I disagree with this SB 1564 it penalizes Oregon hemp growers. Many of Oregons 

hemp growers took a break in growing due to over over supply. I think that we are 

87% down on our acreage. To put a moratorium would not allow growers back in. No 

other agriculture industry has this over reach.    


